
 

Spring Term – Wednesday 15th March 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Welcome from the 

We recently had a visit from our Local Authority 
Quality Assurance Professional to look, with 
teachers and leaders, at our history curriculum 
across school. The children were excited to share 
their learning about different periods in history, 
including the Indus Valley, Saxons, Vikings and the 
Stone Age. We were pleased with the positive 
feedback we received that included we have: 
 

• Keen subject leaders who keep up to date with 
their subject; 
 

• Challenging end points for history; 
 

• Books in the library that support pupils who have 
a love of history; 
 

• Pupils with an improving sense of chronology and 
who understand differences from the past to the 
present day. 



 

Reception Class Reading Workshops… 

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to Abdulrehman and Usman in class 6A.  
Both boys have successfully been awarded places at  

Manchester Grammar School for September. Mrs Atherton, along with all of the adults at 
Chapel Street are immensely proud of you both for all of your hard work and this wonderful 
achievement. We wish you both luck for September and for the bright futures that you both 

have ahead of you. Well done! 

We had some 
wonderful 

reading 
workshops take 

place across 
school to 

celebrate World 
Book Day! 

Some of our 
lovely Reception 

parents and 
carers came to 

join their children 
and read them 

stories. 
We had a 

wonderful day! 
Thank you for 

coming! 



 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Sonorous 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

Which famous fashion designer was born 
in August 1883?  Challenge: Name five 

other famous fashion designers. 
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Dates for your diary… 

School finishes on 
Friday 31st March, 3:15pm 

Half Term Holidays 
Mon 3rd April – Fri 14th April 

School returns on 
Monday 17th April at 08:40am 

Wed 15th Mar Possible strike day (NEU) 

Thu 16th Mar Possible strike day (NEU) 

Fri 17th Mar Red Nose Day 

Fri 17th Mar St Patrick’s Day 

Mon 20th Mar KS2 Parent’s Evening 

Tue 21st Mar KS2 Parent’s Evening 

Tue 21st Mar Year 1&2 Story Time Assembly (9am) 

Wed 22nd Mar EYFS Open Day 

Wed 22nd Mar KS1 Parent’s Evening 

Thu 23rd Mar KS1 Parent’s Evening 

w/c 27th Mar KS2 mock SATS week 

Fri 31st March KS1 ‘Celebration of Stories’ assembly 

 

 

Assembly Reading… 

 Well done to Fajar and 
Amina in 4A, who are 
reading our story to the 
whole school in 
assembly today. They 
chose, The Cat and the 
Rat and the Hat by Em 
Lynas. 
 
This is a great rhyming 
book!  

 

 

KS1 
 

1st 
2B 95.5% 

2nd 
1B 95.4% 

3rd 
2A 95.0% 

Reception 
 

RA 91.3% 
 

RB 87.7% 
 

RC 90.5% 
 

AMAZING work! 
Well done! 

KS2 
 

1st 
5C 99.2% 

2nd 
6C 97.2% 

3rd 
6B 96.1% 

Attendance… 

 

1a: Whole class 

1b: Scarlett & Zainab 

1c: Kara 
2a: Whole class 

2b: Whole class 

2c: Fatima 

3a: Hashim 

3b: Haider 

3c: Eesa 

4a: Whole class! 

4b: Whole class! 

4c: Whole class! 

5a: Whole class! 

5b: Whole class! 

5c: Whole class! 

 

6a: Whole class! 

6b: Whole class! 

6c: Whole class! 

 

 

 

Do you know someone who’s child is 3 years old and 
will be starting school soon? 

We are inviting new families to join us at our open 
event for Nursery and Reception on 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023, 4 – 5:30pm 
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